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Question	Of	The	Week
June	4,	2018

Dear	Valued	Customer,

Here's	this	week's	Question	of	the	Week	and	the	answer	is	a	video!		Enjoy!

This	past	Saturday,	we	had	our	last	seminar	until	September.		Thanks	to	everyone	who	came
out	on	Saturday.		Hope	you	enjoyed	the	breakfast	food!

Have	a	great	week.

John
772-408-4425
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In	this	day	and	age,	photos	are	such	an	important	part	of	the	computing	world.
Smartphones	and	tablets	have	changed	the	way	we	take	photos.	It's	an	exciting
time	because	everyone	can	take	awesome	photos	without	expensive	cameras	and
equipment.	Unlike	the	"old	days"	we	can	snap	as	many	photos	as	we	want	without
hurting	our	pocketbook.
Like	every	great	opportunity,	there	is	a	downside	to	the	ease	of	photo-taking.
Understanding	the	types	of	photos,	organizing	them,	adjusting	them	and	sharing
them	with	other	people	can	be	challenging.	
That	being	said,	I've	put	together	a	training	program	with	nearly	15	hours	of	videos,
PowerPoint	presentations	and	printable	PDFs.	In	this	training:	you'll	learn	the
different	types	of	photos;	why	photo	size	and	file	size	aren't	the	same	thing;	why	a
printed	photo	may	look	different	than	how	it	appears	on	the	screen;	which	photo
program	to	use;	how	to	eliminate	duplicate	photos;	a	sensible	procedure	for	naming
and	organizing	your	photos;	and,	much,	much	more.
If	you	were	to	purchase	training	from	us	-	at	our	best	price	of	$40	an	hour	-	this
photo	training	program	would	cost	$600.	But,	we're	offering	these	15	hours	of
photo	training	for	just	$20.	The	price	includes	the	USB	drive	with	all	the	training
plus	the	postage	to	mail	it	to	you.	To	order	your	photo	training	program,	just	click
the	box	below.	We've	covered	photo	training	in	several	of	our	seminars	and	I'm
excited	to	share	this	additional	training	with	all	of	our	customers,	not	just	those
who	live	on	the	Treasure	Coast.

Order	Our	Photo	Training	Program

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=HBUD6DZVNDEAW


Today!

Webinar
It's	been	awhile	since	we've	had	a	webinar!	We	hope	you'll	join	us	for	our
webinar	on	June	6,	2018	at	11:00	a.m.	We'll	cover	the	password	management
tool,	RoboForm.	Remember,	even	if	you	can't	attend	but	you're	interested	in
the	information	we'll	share,	sign	up	anyway	and	we'll	send	you	the	follow-up
info.	Register	HERE.
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https://twitter.com/
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Next	Seminar

It's	time	for	our	summer	break	from	seminars!		There	will	be	no	seminar	in	July	or	August	(but
we	will	have	webinars).		Our	next	seminar	will	be	Saturday,	September	8,	2018.		The	seminar
title	is	"I	Am	Not	A	Crook"	and	it	will	be	from	10:00	a.m.-12	Noon.		

Question	of	the	Week
Question:		"I	keep	hearing	that	the	FBI	wants	me	to	reboot	my	router.		Do	I	need	to	do
that?"
	

https://binged.it/2CL22QW


Answer:		The	answer	to	this	week's	question	is	the	Microsoft	answer	-	"It	depends!"		To
find	out	if	you	need	to	do	this,	please	watch	the	following	video:

	

There's	still	time	to	get	Dad	one	of	our	favorite	gifts	-	Chicago	Steaks!
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